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2018 Division Officers Save the Date
Tim Gilboy President 449-8409 Saturday, Feb 3™
PJ McHugh Vice President 459-6187 AOH Pre-Lenten Retreat
Dan Gruber Treasurer 442-9112 (see article page 2)
PJ McHugh Financial Secretary 431-0013

Message from the President
Jason Magera Recording Secretary 202-3712

Joe Calnan Marshall 933-5759 My Brother Hibernians,

_ I hope you had a blessed Christmas, and as
Bob Moes Sentinel 442-1883
we end the Christmas season and ring in the New
Patrick Flaherty = Chrmn Stndg Com  459-3958 )
Year [ wish you all the best. I am proud to

Publisher/Editor become the new president of the TFM Division

Mike O’Connor 461-2209 of the AOH. I want to thank brother Patrick for

his leadership over the past two years. [ only
hope I can keep the bar of success as high as you
left it. Not only do we have lots of activities and
discussions in the New Year and look forward to
keeping our traditional activities but also, we

will be open to new ideas for celebrations and

fund raisers.

“With Justicc for AILL™

We continue to meet on the second Tuesday

INSIDE THIS ISSUE of the month at 6:30 and let's keep recruiting
1 Message from the President and trying to find new members. Thank you all
for your time and participation in all our events
2 Ladies Corner
planned for the coming year.
3 Hibernian Dates to Remember

Yours in Christ,

Timee
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AOH Pre-Lenten Retreat

Once again our Hibernian Brothers will
journey to the top of the continental
divide for our annual pre-Lenten retreat.
The annual trip to the mountains will be
on Saturday, February 34 at Brother
Jack Ward’s on Mullen Pass road. The
spiritual day will begin at 9:00 a.m., after
coffee and bakery goodies. Led by our
generous Brother Gabe Brennan, we will
spend the winter day in prayer, song,
scripture, and discussion of our Celtic
spirituality.

If you have not experienced this great
day, then make it your New Year's
resolution to attend. You will not be
disappointed. This is one experience
that should not be missed. It’s a great
opportunity to be with Hibernian
brothers to think not only about our
Christian faith, but to do it in connection
with our Celtic heritage. It's the Celts
that taught us to see God in nature.
What better way to spend the day in pray
than to be surrounded by the peace and
tranquility of the mountains. You can
almost hear our Celtic ancestors
speaking to us.

Please make the effort to attend, you’ll
not regret it. Ask anyone who has been
there.

We usually carpool so let Jack Ward, PJ
McHugh or Tom Pahut know if you want
aride.s

Ladies Corner
HAPPY NEW VEAR!

1 hope you were able to ring in the New
Year with family and friends.

I would first like to thank Pat Therriault
for serving as our past President and taking
on one extra year. To that, | am grateful.

Our regular business meeting will be
Tuesday, January 9, 2018 at the Knights of
Columbus Hall starting at 6:30. We will be
installing new members, so if you know of
someone who has wanted to join, now is
the time! We will also be installing our new
officers for 2018-2019.

We will continue to discuss our
fundraiser ideas, which includes Bingo
night. Now is the time to get this fantastic
idea up and running. | hope that many of
you will be able to help.

St. Brigid’s mass will be in February and
St. Patrick’s Day is around the corner.
Therefore, we will start preparing for those
two events.

Yours in Friendship, Unity, and Christian
Charity,

Kathy Gilboy / President &
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Your AOH Dues of $40 is Due
P.O. Box 1916
Helena, MT 59624

Allow this newsletter to serve as
your annual notice of the $40 dues
assessment




